
From: Juan Villicana
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: Keep Dunes open please.
Date: Thursday, March 22, 2018 12:04:09 AM

Please do not take any more riding area away, keep the Oceano Dunes SVRA open.
I live in Clovis Ca. I use to go to the dunes all the time when I was younger. My life has took a turn and I am able to
visit more often. I camp there in a trailer. I use to camp in a tent. My family 5 kids ages 2-19 love going there and
making memories. My 19 year old first experienced playing in the sand and playing with sand dollars.
Now I see my 2 year old doing the same 17 years later.
Pleas look at all the fact before closing more of the Dunes down.
Thank you for your time.
Sent from my iPhone
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